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SPECIAL EDUCATION RECORDS TO BE 

DESTROYED  

 
 

The Carroll County School System Program for Exceptional Children 

has announced its intention to destroy special education records of the 

students who were born before September 1, 1993. 

 

The records are no longer needed for education planning purposes and 

will be destroyed June 1, 2015. The permanent record of attendance will 

be maintained at the County Office. The Carroll County School System 

will make the Special Education records available to the student or 

parent (with student’s permission) upon request to the school system’s 

Special Education Records Department. To request inactive Special 

Education records call 770-832-3568.  Please give at least 48 hours 

notice to have records ready for pick-up. 

 

Identification will be required to receive theses records. 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 


